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August 7, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about the FBI.

Over the past few months the agency has lurched into a political en-

forcment. Many agents at all levels have been fired with little explanation

or warning after having been assigned to one of the investigations into your

numerous federal crimes. This week two who resisted turning over lists of

those so assigned were removed. As leaders who respect the law are lost Di-

rector Patel announced that the agency would shift to political persecution

and pursue Texas state legislators for opposing your antidemocratic redis-

tricting moves. To the Senate Mr Patel swore There will be no politicization

at the FBI ... should I be confirmed

Please assure me that you will remove FBI Director Patel.

My pride in the US derives in part from out political freedom.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


